



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter December 14, 2022

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

It's hard to believe that Christmas break is almost here. I hope everyone has an opportunity to experience the real meaning of Christmas, enjoy the festivities of the holiday season and spend quality time with family and friends. We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on January 3rd, 2023! *Merry Christmas*!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Registration for 2023-24: Our registration for new students (kindergarten and grades 1-8) for next year is now open. This is only for new students (not our current students who will re-register in January). Please <u>click</u> <u>here</u> for information on the enrollment process. Spread the word to families waiting to register.

K-3 Christmas Performance: Let's get into the holiday spirit! We are excited to invite parents and families to our Christmas Performance on Sunday, December 18th at 6:00 p.m. at Saint Agnes Church. All students in Kindergarten through 3rd grade will be participating. Please join us after the program for a winter reception in Murphy Hall!

SCHOOL CALENDAR

<u>December</u>

- 14 Technology Presentation (5th-8th gr. students)
- 14 Big Blue Bash Meeting (7 p.m.)
- 15 Christmas shirts/Spirit Wear Day
- 15 Children's Theater Field Trip: Gr. 2
- 16 Children's Theater Field Trip: Gr. 1 and Kdg
- 18 K-3 Christmas Program (6 p.m. church)
- 18 Live Nativity (6-8 p.m., outside Murphy Hall)
- 18 Christmas Program Reception (Murphy Hall)
- 19 Christmas Caroling Field Trip: Gr. 6
- 20 Family Group Day (wear family group shirts)
- 20 Early Dismissal (11 a.m.)
- 21-Jan.2 NO SCHOOL Christmas Break

<u>January</u>

- 2 Skyline Eat-Out Night (Ft. Wright Skyline 3-9pm)
- 3 School reopens 1st day back from Christmas Break
- 6 Family Group Day (wear family group shirts)

Family Service Hours: Just a friendly reminder to log your service hours in Sycamore. We ask that each family contribute 20 hours of service throughout the school year. You can download the Sycamore app - we are told it is very easy to log them this way! <u>Video instructions</u>

PTO NEWS

Big Blue Bash: Committee Meeting - Wednesday, December 14, 7pm, School Library

Planning is underway for the 2023 Big Blue Bash and you're invited to the next committee meeting! We're moving this month's meeting to Wednesday to accommodate schedules, so now is your chance to join us! Everyone is welcome-Bring your ideas & talents to make this best BBB yet! Can't make the meeting but want to be involved? Email us at saintagnesschoolpto@gmail.com! For more info, check out our FB Page: https://www.facebook.com/saintagnesbigbluebash

PARISH NEWS

Saint Agnes Catholic Identity Committee: Calling all Catholic parents, faculty, staff & clergy! Are you passionate about the Faith and eager to instill Catholic values into the children of St. Agnes? With declining mass attendance and enrollment numbers nationwide, the time is now to bring Christ back to the center of all we do. We've brought this committee together to bridge the gap between our parish, our school and our homes, and to aid in the Faith formation of each child. Please take part in our first brainstorming session happening after Christmas break! Join us Thursday, January 5th at 7:00pm in the Parish Conference Room (the marked door under the rectory deck, near the wind chimes). Any questions please reach out to Melissa Willig (404) 312-7005.

Mission Statement of Saint Agnes School